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Thanks to all who supported the Foundation’s 9th annual 
golf outing at Range End.  The efforts of sponsors, golfers, 
and donors raised $27,300 for the Foundation. This is  
important revenue that allows us to achieve our mission: 
to strengthen the educational, cultural, wellness and  
athletic programs of the Mechanicsburg Area School  
District (MASD). 
 

If you are not a golfer, or you missed this event, look no 
further than this newsletter to learn how you can be  
involved as a: 

 Committee or event volunteer 

 Community Day vendor 

 5k Run (or 1.5 mile fun run/walk) participant 

 Flag purchaser 

 Wildcat Night attendee, sponsor, or donor 
 

The Foundation relies on volunteers and donors every 
single day, and welcomes you to participate at whatever 
level is most comfortable for you.  To learn more, contact 
me at 717-691-4505 or email  
wildcatfoundation@mbgsd.org. 

     Thank you. 

Holly 

Foundation News 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, November 3 
10 AM—2PM 

MMS 
 

Vendor space is available for 
this event that attracts  
hundreds of people to see, play, 
and learn all about the many 
services available to MASD  
students and their families.  

www.wildcatfoundation.org/
calendar 

 
NEW ATTRACTION!! 

Register here 
(key word: Wildcat Foundation) 
 

mailto:wildcatfoundation@mbgsd.org
mailto:wildcatfoundation@mbgsd.org
http://wildcatfoundation.org/calendar
http://wildcatfoundation.org/calendar
https://apm.activecommunities.com/mechareaparkrec


In recognition of Veterans Day, the Foundation 
will again sell 12” x 18” American flags (made in 
the U.S.A) for $20.00. Flags will be displayed 
during Community Day, to memorialize and 
honor service members.  Click here, to  
download your flag order form. 

A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the PA Department of 
State  by calling toll-free, within PA, 1-800-732-0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement.  

At the Foundation’s annual meeting in August 
we welcomed Rachel Jarabeck and Renee 
Thomas to our governing board of directors. 
 
Both Rachel and Renee have students in the 
District and bring to the Foundation Board a 
wealth of experience, including marketing and  
fundraising! 
 
The Foundation is managed by a 21-member, 
volunteer board of directors, each of whom 
serves 3-year, renewable terms.  If you would 
like to be considered for Board service, or are 
interested in volunteering in another capacity, 
please contact our executive director, or call 
717-691-4505. 

 
February 22, 2019 

Save the Date 
 
Wildcat Night— An Evening in the 
Spotlight will return to the Radisson 
Hotel Harrisburg.  This fundraising 
event features hors d’oeuvres,  
dinner, silent auction, heads and 
tails game, $5000 raffle, and cash 
bar.  Throughout the evening, we 
will feature students, past and  
present, and share how the  
Wildcat Foundation impacts their 
lives. 

https://www.wildcatfoundation.org/calendar
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